
Ravelston Park – Representation 043 

From: Joanne Connolly <REDACTED>  
Sent: 27 April 2022 12:24 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to sale of Ravelston Park 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I would like to raise my objection to the sale of ravelston park. It is not acceptable to build on public 
parkland. This park is used by children and adukts in the local community and it must not be taken 
away. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs J Sherlock 
 

mailto:Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk

